10t March 2020

COMMUNIQUE

The Holy See, conscious of the particular situation in the Diocese of Broome and
concerned for the pastoral care of the clergy, religious and laity of the Diocese, has
appointed Most Reverend Peter W. INGHAM, Emeritus Bishop of Wollongong,
Apostolic Visitator to the Diocese, effective today. Bishop Christopher Saunders, in
order to allow the Apostolic Visitator the freedom to carry out his duties, has
voluntarily stood aside from the ordinary administration of the diocese for the
duration of the Visitation. The day to day running of the Diocese will be the
responsibility of Monsignor Paul Boyers.
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